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16th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Happy half term everyone, and what a half term it has been! This spring term always seems to go quickly but 
this one has certainly whizzed by. 
 
Thanks to the EYFS and Year One parents who attended our maths workshops this week. It was great to hear 
that parents had gained more knowledge about what was going on in class and got some strategies to try at 
home. If you could not attend then please speak to your child’s teacher about how you can help further with 
maths. 
 
Today we were all very excited to hear the recorder club 
perform for the first time in the Golden Book Assembly. 
They were fantastic! No squeaking or wrong notes and 
the whole school loved their performance of ‘Hot Cross 
Buns’. Well done to them all! 
 
Unfortunately, we have had a few incidents this half 
term when staff have been spoken to in an aggressive 
manner at the beginning or end of the day. If you have 
concerns then can you please come to the front office 
and ask to speak to me. In no circumstances is this 
behaviour acceptable. 
 
Next half term there are many exciting events happening. Please keep an eye out for additional information 
on World Book Day (7th March), Science Week, Year Two Chocolate Fayre and the PSA Easter ‘Bake Off’ 
competition.   
 
Have a relaxing and recouperating half term 
  

 
Mrs Christian 
Headteacher 
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